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Fences and water: 
Works have started to move or build 

temporary or permanent fences and 

gateways, and relocate any stock water 

where necessary on properties hosting 

turbines.  GPGA and contractors consult 

extensively with host landowners to 

ensure these changes provide the least 

disruption possible to farming activities 

during construction and in the future 

during operation. 
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External Road Upgrades: 
Youls Road and the Princes Highway 
widening will be sealed by the end of July, 
weather permitting. 
The upgrades have included the 
rebuilding of the Princes Highway 
intersection to enable the delivery of the 
turbine components, the construction of 
the eastern entrance to the wind farm 
site and the widening and resealing of 
Youls Road north from the Princes 
Highway to the western entrance to the 
wind farm.  
 

 

Weed control: 
During the previous week the eradication 

of weeds has commenced prior to the 

construction of access tracks across the 

site. This is a requirement under the 

Environmental Management Plan (EMP) 

and is a controlled program to protect 

native vegetation and pastureland that 

will not be affected by construction.  


